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THE WHITE HCUSE

WASHINGTON

August 28, 1974

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIA L,

MEMORANDUM FOR: L. WILLIAM SEIPMAN

FROM: JERR S

The attached letier was returned from the President's outbox
with the following notation:

-- Bill Seidman/Talk with him., A

very able lawyer who married girl
from G, R.

cc: Al Haig

-






The Honorable Gerald R. Ford -2- August 13, 1974

If I could just have twenty or thirty minutes of your extremely valuable
time to visit with you concerning why the so-called economic experts
have been so wrong so often, I think it will enable you to more readily
cope with the No. 1 domestic issue we face today--inflation.

I can come to Washington at any time at your convenience--and I want
you to know ahead of time that I am not seeking a full-time federal
appointment. Rather, I believe that I do have a major contribution to
make in helping someone who I believe can be one of our truly great
presidents.

Again, our best wishes for success.

pa' d W. Belin

P.S. If you have not reached any decision concerning the selection
of a vice president, I have some ideas in this area, too, con-
cerning the qualities to be given primary consideration from
both a short-range as well as a long-range standpoint. I expressed
these in my letter of August 10 and I would be happy to share
some additional thoughts in this area, if you feel it would be in
any manner helpful to you.
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